CITY OF
SHORELINE

Westminster Way N & N 155% St Intersection Project

The City of Shoreline will be starting construction on the
Westminster Way N & N 155" St Intersection Project. The work
includes a new traffic signal system, utility upgrades, new curb and
sidewalk, pavement, and rechannelization. Construction will begin
February 2020 with completion in the Fall of 2020.

If you have any questions, please contact:
Project Manager, Leif Johansen at (206) 801-2489




